

Mayor Patrick J. Furey City of Torrance 3031 Torrance Blvd Torrance, CA 90503

Re: Roundtable Membership Status - City of Torrance

Dear Mayor Furey:

I am writing to you regarding the City of Torrance's membership standing with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. The City of Torrance became a member of the Roundtable in September 2000, but ceased participation in June 2005. This letter is intended as a follow up with you to determine whether the City of Torrance is still interested in continuing its membership on the Roundtable. Should the City be interested in continuing its membership, we request that you submit a letter stating the city's intention to remain on the Roundtable and designate a representative and an alternate who will attend the Roundtable meetings.

The Roundtable appreciates your timely attention to this matter and looks forward to your response. Please send your response letter to LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports, 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216, Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216, Attention: David Chan or call David at (424) 646-6508. If we do not hear back from you within the next 30 days, we will construe that you no longer want to participate and will update our membership records accordingly. The city can always reinstate its membership at a later time if desired by simply submitting a letter to the Roundtable.

The Roundtable is a voluntary independent body whose membership consists of local elected officials, representatives of congressional offices, members of recognized community groups, the Federal Aviation Administration, airlines, and Los Angeles World Airports. These parties work collaboratively to identify noise issues that affect the residential communities surrounding LAX and to seek feasible solutions to reduce aircraft noise. Meetings are currently scheduled on the second Wednesday of every odd numbered month at 7 p.m. Additional information on the Roundtable is available online at http://www.lawa.org/LAXNoiseRoundTable.aspx.

Sincerely,

Denny Schneider, Chairman



Mayor Tony D'Errico City of Manhattan Beach 1400 Highland Ave Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Re: Roundtable Membership Status - City of Manhattan Beach

Dear Mayor D'Errico:

I am writing to you regarding the City of Manhattan Beach's membership standing with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. The City of Manhattan Beach became a member of the Roundtable in May 2002, but subsequently ceased participation. This letter is intended as a follow up with you to determine whether the City of Manhattan Beach is still interested in continuing its membership on the Roundtable. Should the City be interested in continuing its membership, we request that you submit a letter stating the city's intention to remain on the Roundtable and designate a representative and an alternate who will attend the Roundtable meetings.

The Roundtable appreciates your timely attention to this matter and looks forward to your response. Please send your response letter to LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports, 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216, Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216, Attention: David Chan or call David at (424) 646-6508. If we do not hear back from you within the next 30 days, we will construe that you no longer want to participate and will update our membership records accordingly. The city can always reinstate its membership at a later time if desired by simply submitting a letter to the Roundtable.

The Roundtable is a voluntary independent body whose membership consists of local elected officials, representatives of congressional offices, members of recognized community groups, the Federal Aviation Administration, airlines, and Los Angeles World Airports. These parties work collaboratively to identify noise issues that affect the residential communities surrounding LAX and to seek feasible solutions to reduce aircraft noise. Meetings are currently scheduled on the second Wednesday of every odd numbered month at 7 p.m. Additional information on the Roundtable is available online at http://www.lawa.org/LAXNoiseRoundTable.aspx.

Sincerely,

Denny Schneider, Chairman LAX/Community Noise Roundtable



Mayor Hany Fangary City of Hermosa Beach 1315 Valley Drive Hermosa Beach, CA 90254

Re: Roundtable Membership Status - City of Hermosa Beach

Dear Mayor Fangary:

I am writing to you regarding the City of Hermosa Beach's membership standing with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. The City of Hermosa Beach became a member of the Roundtable in September 2000, but ceased participation in September 2008. This letter is intended as a follow up with you to determine whether the City of Hermosa Beach is still interested in continuing its membership on the Roundtable. Should the City be interested in continuing its membership, we request that you submit a letter stating the city's intention to remain on the Roundtable and designate a representative and an alternate who will attend the Roundtable meetings.

The Roundtable appreciates your timely attention to this matter and looks forward to your response. Please send your response letter to LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports, 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216, Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216, Attention: David Chan or call David at (424) 646-6508. If we do not hear back from you within the next 30 days, we will construe that you no longer want to participate and will update our membership records accordingly. The city can always reinstate its membership at a later time if desired by simply submitting a letter to the Roundtable.

The Roundtable is a voluntary independent body whose membership consists of local elected officials, representatives of congressional offices, members of recognized community groups, the Federal Aviation Administration, airlines, and Los Angeles World Airports. These parties work collaboratively to identify noise issues that affect the residential communities surrounding LAX and to seek feasible solutions to reduce aircraft noise. Meetings are currently scheduled on the second Wednesday of every odd numbered month at 7 p.m. Additional information on the Roundtable is available online at http://www.lawa.org/LAXNoiseRoundTable.aspx.

Sincerely,

Denny Schneider, Chairman



Mayor Steve Aspel City of Redondo Beach 415 Diamond Street Redondo Beach, CA 90277

Re: Roundtable Membership Status - City of Redondo Beach

Dear Mayor Aspel:

I am writing to you regarding the City of Redondo Beach's membership standing with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. The City of Redondo Beach became a member of the Roundtable in September 2000, but ceased participation in April 2001. This letter is intended as a follow up with you to determine whether the City of Redondo Beach is still interested in continuing its membership on the Roundtable. Should the City be interested in continuing its membership, we request that you submit a letter stating the city's intention to remain on the Roundtable and designate a representative and an alternate who will attend the Roundtable meetings.

The Roundtable appreciates your timely attention to this matter and looks forward to your response. Please send your response letter to LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports, 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216, Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216, Attention: David Chan or call David at (424) 646-6508. If we do not hear back from you within the next 30 days, we will construe that you no longer want to participate and will update our membership records accordingly. The city can always reinstate its membership at a later time if desired by simply submitting a letter to the Roundtable.

The Roundtable is a voluntary independent body whose membership consists of local elected officials, representatives of congressional offices, members of recognized community groups, the Federal Aviation Administration, airlines, and Los Angeles World Airports. These parties work collaboratively to identify noise issues that affect the residential communities surrounding LAX and to seek feasible solutions to reduce aircraft noise. Meetings are currently scheduled on the second Wednesday of every odd numbered month at 7 p.m. Additional information on the Roundtable is available online at http://www.lawa.org/LAXNoiseRoundTable.aspx.

Sincerely,

Denny Schneider, Chairman LAX/Community Noise Roundtable



Supervisor Mark Ridley-Thomas County of Los Angeles – Second District 866 Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration 500 West Temple Street, Room 866 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Roundtable Membership Status – L.A. County 2nd Supervisorial District

Dear Supervisor Ridley-Thomas:

I am writing to you regarding the Los Angeles County Second Supervisorial District's membership standing with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. Your district became a member of the Roundtable in July 2010, but subsequently ceased participation. This letter is intended as a follow up with you to determine whether the 2nd Supervisorial District is still interested in continuing its membership on the Roundtable. Should the District be interested in continuing its membership, we request that you submit a letter stating the district's intention to remain on the Roundtable and designate a representative and an alternate who will attend the Roundtable meetings.

The Roundtable appreciates your timely attention to this matter and looks forward to your response. Please send your response letter to LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports, 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216, Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216, Attention: David Chan or call David at (424) 646-6508. If we do not hear back from you within the next 30 days, we will construe that you no longer want to participate and will update our membership records accordingly. The district can always reinstate its membership at a later time if desired by simply submitting a letter to the Roundtable.

The Roundtable is a voluntary independent body whose membership consists of local elected officials, representatives of congressional offices, members of recognized community groups, the Federal Aviation Administration, airlines, and Los Angeles World Airports. These parties work collaboratively to identify noise issues that affect the residential communities surrounding LAX and to seek feasible solutions to reduce aircraft noise. Meetings are currently scheduled on the second Wednesday of every odd numbered month at 7 p.m. Additional information on the Roundtable is available online at http://www.lawa.org/LAXNoiseRoundTable.aspx.

Sincerely,

Denny Schneider, Chairman



Supervisor Janice Hahn County of Los Angeles – Fourth District 822 Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration 500 West Temple Street Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Roundtable Membership Status – L.A. County 4th Supervisorial District

Dear Supervisor Hahn:

I am writing to you regarding the Los Angeles County 4th Supervisorial District's membership standing with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. Your district became a member of the Roundtable in January 2001, but ceased participation in May 2009. This letter is intended as a follow up with you to determine whether the 4th Supervisorial District is still interested in continuing its membership on the Roundtable. Should the District be interested in continuing its membership, we request that you submit a letter stating the district's intention to remain on the Roundtable and designate a representative and an alternate who will attend the Roundtable meetings.

The Roundtable appreciates your timely attention to this matter and looks forward to your response. Please send your response letter to LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports, 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216, Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216, Attention: David Chan or call David at (424) 646-6508. If we do not hear back from you within the next 30 days, we will construe that you no longer want to participate and will update our membership records accordingly. The district can always reinstate its membership at a later time if desired by simply submitting a letter to the Roundtable.

The Roundtable is a voluntary independent body whose membership consists of local elected officials, representatives of congressional offices, members of recognized community groups, the Federal Aviation Administration, airlines, and Los Angeles World Airports. These parties work collaboratively to identify noise issues that affect the residential communities surrounding LAX and to seek feasible solutions to reduce aircraft noise. Meetings are currently scheduled on the second Wednesday of every odd numbered month at 7 p.m. Additional information on the Roundtable is available online at http://www.lawa.org/LAXNoiseRoundTable.aspx.

Sinceraly.

Denny Schneider, Chairman



Congresswoman Karen Bass California 37th Congressional District 4929 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 650 Los Angeles, CA 90010

Re: Roundtable Membership Status - California 37th Congressional District

Dear Congresswoman Bass:

I am writing to you regarding the California 37th Congressional District's membership standing with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. Your district became a member of the Roundtable in July 2009 and recently resumed participation within the last year. We are seeking to reaffirm that our Roundtable members will continue to actively participate as this is a critical time for all constituents. Please submit a letter confirming that the 37th Congressional District remains committed to its membership on the Roundtable, and designate a representative and an alternate who will continue to attend the Roundtable meetings.

The Roundtable appreciates your timely attention to this matter and looks forward to your response. Please send your response letter to LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports, 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216, Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216, Attention: David Chan or call David at (424) 646-6508. If we do not hear back from you within the next 30 days, we will construe that you no longer want to participate and will update our membership records accordingly. The district can always reinstate its membership at a later time if desired by simply submitting a letter to the Roundtable.

The Roundtable is a voluntary independent body whose membership consists of local elected officials, representatives of congressional offices, members of recognized community groups, the Federal Aviation Administration, airlines, and Los Angeles World Airports. These parties work collaboratively to identify noise issues that affect the residential communities surrounding LAX and to seek feasible solutions to reduce aircraft noise. Meetings are currently scheduled on the second Wednesday of every odd numbered month at 7 p.m. Additional information on the Roundtable is available online at http://www.lawa.org/LAXNoiseRoundTable.aspx.

Sincerely.

Denny Schneider, Chairman



Congressman Ted Lieu California 33rd Congressional District 1600 Rosecrans Ave, 4th Floor Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Re: Roundtable Membership Status - California 33rd Congressional District

Dear Congressman Lieu:

I am writing to you regarding the California 33rd Congressional District's membership standing with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. Your district became a member of the Roundtable in March 2003, but ceased participation in September 2009. This letter is intended as a follow up with you to determine whether the 33rd Congressional District is still interested in continuing its membership on the Roundtable. Should the District be interested in continuing its membership, we request that you submit a letter stating the district's intention to remain on the Roundtable and designate a representative and an alternate who will attend the Roundtable meetings.

The Roundtable appreciates your timely attention to this matter and looks forward to your response. Please send your response letter to LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports, 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216, Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216, Attention: David Chan or call David at (424) 646-6508. If we do not hear back from you within the next 30 days, we will construe that you no longer want to participate and will update our membership records accordingly. The district can always reinstate its membership at a later time if desired by simply submitting a letter to the Roundtable.

The Roundtable is a voluntary independent body whose membership consists of local elected officials, representatives of congressional offices, members of recognized community groups, the Federal Aviation Administration, airlines, and Los Angeles World Airports. These parties work collaboratively to identify noise issues that affect the residential communities surrounding LAX and to seek feasible solutions to reduce aircraft noise. Meetings are currently scheduled on the second Wednesday of every odd numbered month at 7 p.m. Additional information on the Roundtable is available online at http://www.lawa.org/LAXNoiseRoundTable.aspx.

Sincerely,

Derny Schneider, Chairman



Congresswoman Maxine Waters California 43rd Congressional District 10124 South Broadway, Suite 1 Los Angeles, CA 90003

Re: Roundtable Membership Status – California 43rd Congressional District

Dear Congresswoman Waters:

I am writing to you regarding the California 43rd Congressional District's membership standing with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable. Your district became a member of the Roundtable in April 2001 but has not been regularly participating in the Roundtable meetings. This letter is intended as a follow up with you to determine whether the 43rd Congressional District is still interested in continuing its membership on the Roundtable. Should the District be interested in continuing its membership, we request that you submit a letter stating the district's intention to remain on the Roundtable and designate a representative and an alternate who will attend the Roundtable meetings.

The Roundtable appreciates your timely attention to this matter and looks forward to your response. Please send your response letter to LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports, 1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216, Los Angeles, CA 90009-2216, Attention: David Chan or call David at (424) 646-6508. If we do not hear back from you within the next 30 days, we will construe that you no longer want to participate and will update our membership records accordingly. The district can always reinstate its membership at a later time if desired by simply submitting a letter to the Roundtable.

The Roundtable is a voluntary independent body whose membership consists of local elected officials, representatives of congressional offices, members of recognized community groups, the Federal Aviation Administration, airlines, and Los Angeles World Airports. These parties work collaboratively to identify noise issues that affect the residential communities surrounding LAX and to seek feasible solutions to reduce aircraft noise. Meetings are currently scheduled on the second Wednesday of every odd numbered month at 7 p.m. Additional information on the Roundtable is available online at http://www.lawa.org/LAXNoiseRoundTable.aspx.

Sincerely,

Denny Schneider, Chairman